


Each year, the PTO Presidents nominate 5 active volunteers to serve with the task of finding and nominating the next school year's Executive Board. All members of this Nominating Committee were voted in by the general PTO members at the meeting on February 22nd, 2024. Since then, The Executive Board Nominating Committee has been hard at work identifying strong candidates to lead the Livsey PTO for the 2024/2025 School Year.  We are happy to announce the slate of officers that will be voted upon for election on April 25th  at 6:30 pm in the Cafeteria during the General PTO Meeting.


Co-Presidents:
Nicola Williams & Teresa Henderson

Vice-President:
Lauren Dodson

Treasurer:
Chrisinda Putnam

Recording Secretary:
Jay Sbuken

Corresponding Secretary:
Abbey Hayden 




